
Dear <First Name>,

Today, we celebrate GivingTuesday, and for us at the University of Houston, it's

CoogsGiving! Our CoogsGiving table is set for a feast of generosity and support, and

we invite generous donors like you to take your seat. Your past support has shown us

the incredible impact that comes from joining the GivingTuesday celebration. Join us

again this year and pull up a chair!

Just like a Thanksgiving feast with all the trimmings, we invite you to support

student success at UH. Whether it's scholarships, academic programs or campus

enhancements, your gift to your chosen fund, regardless of the amount, will have a

meaningful impact.

We value your role in our UH family and are grateful for your ongoing commitment to

the University of Houston. Stay updated on the latest news by following us on social

media, where you'll discover inspiring stories about how your support is transforming

the lives of our students.

We look forward to celebrating this day of gratitude and giving with you.

P.S. - Want to get involved? Share the CoogsGiving message with these downloadable

images!

Unsubscribe | Privacy Policy

University of Houston, 5000 Gulf Freeway, Houston, Texas 77023

 

https://www.facebook.com/TheUHImpact
https://www.twitter.com/TheUHImpact
https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-uh-impact
https://www.instagram.com/TheUHImpact

